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I am writing in regard and reference to the Craigs Road bushfire in Curraweela in March 2023. 

I find the NSW RA to be intentionally misleading in its initial statements and promises to impacted 
residents. 

 

When seeking followup and clarification as to why promises and commitments were not kept; the4 
NSW RA was evasive and non-responsive and avoiding taking any ownership for its earlier 
commitments and actions. 

 

This is in direct conflict with its stated mission and purpose and not only does not help the 
community but in effect causes additional harm to a community that has and continues to face 
significant financial and emotional loss. 

 

Such repeated and ongoing deafness to community needs; would seem to indicate that this agency 
has failed in its management and purpose and as such should be abolished. 


